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Lashley, Joy  (PUC)

From: Van Gerpen, Patty
Sent: Monday, May 3, 2021 12:06 PM
To: Lashley, Joy  (PUC)
Subject: EL21-011

Please post Wilson’s comment under Comments and Responses in EL21-011. 
 
-Patty 
 
From: Wilson Electric <wilsonelectric57747@gmail.com>  
Sent: Sunday, May 2, 2021 8:40 AM 
To: PUC-PUC <PUC@state.sd.us> 
Cc: Ladner, Trish  
Subject: [EXT] Renewable Energy 
 
Good morning, 
 
I wanted to state that the article I read regarding Black Hills Energy proposal for renewable energy should be found 
without merit. We need to encourage this not make it difficult and unrewarding. I have done much work in the solar and 
fuel cell industry nationwide and the direction BHE wants to take is simply wrong and greedy for them. BHE will be the 
only winner protecting their bottom line. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns.  
 
 
--  
Todd Wilson 
605-890-6244 
Wilson Electric 
PO Box 626 
Hot Springs, SD 57747 
 




